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Alexus Austin

Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc., rate increase

From: Cindy Muir  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 4:58 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Bev DeMello; Ajonelle Poole 
Subject: FW: Utilities, Inc., rate increase 
 
Hi Carlotta: 
 
Can you please put this on email on the correspondence side of the Docket file for Sandalhaven, Docket #150102-SU? 
 
Thank you, 
Cindy 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jennifer Hessler [mailto:timnjenhes@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: PSC Media 
Cc: Rene Swain; duffbliss62 Duff 
Subject: Utilities, Inc., rate increase 
 
I am a resident on Gasparilla Pines Blvd, in Englewood, Fl.  Utilities Inc has proposed a base rate increase from 29.34 
monthly to 70.12 monthly.  That is MORE THAN DOUBLE!!!!! 
We already had a rate increase in 2013 from 21.77 to 29.34. 
The Charlotte County commission approved an interim rate of 34.60 which I can live with.   
We are already paying more than our close neighbors in the Rotonda. 
Please don't approve this new increase proposed by Utilities, Inc. 
 
Jennifer Hessler 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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